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I do not support making in-person voting on the date of an election a requirement. 

Being able to vote by mail helps me as an individual actually participate. We will lose 

out on democracy by making it harder to vote through in-person voting methods and 

ID requirements. The people most impacted are the ones most vulnerable and 

marginalized. Our voices must be heard. 


